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Statistics Authority to publish Migration Statistics final report  
on 9 July 2009 

 
The UK Statistics Authority’s final report on progress to improve official migration statistics, 
Migration Statistics: the Way Ahead, is scheduled for publication on 9 July 2009. The Authority 
previously published an interim report on 7 April.  
 
The final report will be available on the Authority’s website at: 
http://www.statisticsauthority.gov.uk/reports---correspondence/reports/index.html
 
If you would like to be sent a link to the report when it is published please email 
authority.enquiries@statistics.gsi.gov.uk
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